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MEETING LOCATION CHANGE FOR THE
MARCH 25 MEETING

The Abbott Loop Community Council will meet Thursday, March 25th at the Northern
Lights ABC Sclool located at the Corner of Dowling Road and Lake Otis. The meeting will
be held in the Cafeteria room. There will be signs to direct you. The Abbott Loop, Tudor,
Campbell Park, Midtown and Taku/Campbell Councils will Participate in a Candldates
forum on Assembly Candidates and Municipal Bond Issues. _

The following Candidates from Assembly Section 3, Seat 3d, have been invited: Woody
Sanders, Dave Werdal, Sherri Jackson, Pamela Jennings, and Joe Deldonno.

The following Candidates from Assembly Section 4, Seat f, have been invited: Dan Coffey,
Stephen Johnston, Troy Maulden, and Doug Van Etten.

The following Candidates from Assembly Section 6, Seat J, have been invited: Tim
Bridgman, Janice Shamberg, and Gary Snell.

The following Candidates from School Board Seat A have been invited: Russell Mjolsnes,
Tim Steele, and Richard Wanda.

The following Candidates from School Board Seat B have been invited: Thomas Lamb,
Andrea McLeod, and Jake Metcalfe.

The Presentation on the Municipal Bonds will be made by Brian Looney.

The Schedule is as follows:

A: Municipal Bonds 6:45 -7:15
B: Assembly Candidates: 7:15 - 8:45
C. School Board: 8:45-9:15

You will be able to submit your questions in writing to numerous person acting as monitors
throught the meeting, so as to avoid duplicate questions. There will be refreshments.



UPDATE
1. If you are receving this newsletter by regular mail, and have a computer, we would
strongly encourage you to subscribe by e-mail for the newsletter and other announcements
that are pertinent to our Council Area. The funding has been substantially reduced to the
Federation of Councils which operates under a contract with the Assembly to provide
newsletter mail out and email services to councils. The Federation Web site is
www.councils@alaska.net or call 277-1977.

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS
The council is looking for a volunteer person to do prepare press releases and
announcements to the various news media . Please contact Al Tamagni Sr. at

atamagni@alaska.net or 562-3938.

Hartzell Rd. Construction Predesign : There will be project public meeting on March 24™
at Abboot Loop Elementry School from 5:30 to 8:30 PM. Questions will be entertained.

Candidates night by HALO on Thursday April will held by at O°Malleys on the Green at
7:00 PM. Assembly Seats Section 4F(Mid-Town) and Section 6 Seat J, with School Board

Seats A & B. Everyone is invited.
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